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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This is in response to your letter dated April 5, 2011 regarding the Amended October Quarterly Report (8/26/10-9/30/10) 

received 10/19/10 

 

Below is response to each of the 4 items: 

 

1. After review it was determined that 12 donations totaling $12,500 were incorrectly entered as received in September 

of 2009 when they were actually received during September 2010.  These dates have been corrected which then corrected 

Columb B figures for Lines 6(a), 6(c), 11(a)(iii), 11(c), 11(e) and 16 of the Summary and Detailed Summary Page. 

 

2.  The correction of the same 12 donations also corrected the beginning cash balance for the October Quarterly Report. 

 

3. The 4 checks incorrectly reported as received on September 9, 2010 have been corrected to reflect the actual received 

date of September 21, 2010. 

 

4. The contributions shown as given by both husband and wife has corrected. 

 

An amended October Quarterly Report was filed earlier today.  All subsequent reports will be amended shortly. 

 

Anne Rosenfeld 

Treasurer 

 


